
May 13, 2019 Board Minutes
The Wilde Bunch Board Meeting
Albuquerque Square Dance Center, Hawkins Road, Albuquerque, NM

Call to order:  5:57 by President Sam Kohler

In attendance:

Sam Kohler – President
Georgian Spata– Vice President
John Arnold – Treasurer 
Janice Taylor – Secretary
Adam Olivieri – Outreach Coordinator
Jeff Willet – Member-at-Large

Review April 2019 treasurer's report
– No yard sale this year
– Per Rick – Not a lot of Craig's List items
– Membership down

– Don't have a main membership list.
– Georgian will get a list of members names for the past 10 years

– All in all – finances not bad
– April 2019 treasurer's report motion to accept by Sam and 2nd by Jeff. Motion carried.

Review April 2019 meeting minutes. 
– Motion to accept April minutes made by Georgian and second by John. Motion carried.

Discussion
– Sam made motion to accept e-mail stream for reason we did not have a February 2019 

meeting. (See attached)
– Janice second – motion carried.
– Jeff will update the Google calendar to announce the next board meeting.
– Jeff or Sam will also e-mail Turtle Bear with this information so she can put into the 

website.

Pride Parade – June 8
– Adam attended a meeting last week. Discussed time to show up for the parade.

– There is no shuttle back to the Fair Grounds after the parade.
– Bill Keefe will provide the truck and be our driver.
– We have 11 signed up so far.
– Richard or Rick have the sign from last year.
– Flyer is being designed which will be stapled to our business card to hand out during the 

parade.  About 300.

PayPal
– John can sign up bank account next week
– Use IAGSDC for registration flyin?
– Sam will check with Turtle Bear to see if it can be linked to our website
– Registration page should have an auto reply button instead of Adam having to reply to each

person.



– Motion to accept PayPal for events by Sam and 2nd by Adam. Motion carried.

No new business.

Next meeting scheduled for June 10.

Motion to adjourn by Georgian, 2nd by Sam. Adjourned at 6:54.

Respectfully submitted by Janice Taylor, Secretary.


